
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

ARA/CSC 

 

 

8 March 2024  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Reception Yorkshire Wildlife Park 26 April 2024 

 

Students in Reception will be visiting The Yorkshire Wildlife Park on April 26 as part of their learning 

journey ‘Where is the best place to live?’ Within this learning journey we will be learning about 

different jungle and safari animals. 

 

The coach will leave school at 9.30 am and return for 3.15 pm, traffic permitting. The children will 

need to be dressed in school uniform for the day and be wearing suitable shoes. The setting is 

outdoors therefore your child may need sun cream or waterproof clothing depending on the 

weather.  
 

If your child would like to take part in the visit, please give consent via ParentPay. Your child will 

be provided with a packed lunch and drink for the visit which can also be ordered via this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/KP5XM8ASuL.   
 

The total cost for this visit is £18 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, either online through 

the ParentPay website or at your local PayPoint. In order for us to secure the event, it is important 

that we receive payment by 12th April 2024. 

 

While we fully appreciate that all contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer 

experiences such as this if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the event, 

please come in and discuss this with us. 

 

We are really looking forward to this experience! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Radford 

Reception Class Teacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/KP5XM8ASuL

